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USE OF COACH BUSES FOR FIELD TRIP AND EXTRACURRICULAR 

ACTIVITY TRANSPORTATION 

In order to maintain equity and responsible resource management, the School District establishes the 

following policy regarding the use of coach buses for transporting students to Extracurricular Activities 

and Athletic Contests, including all NYSPHSAA Tournament Contests.  

Upon approval of the Superintendent of Schools, coach buses will be leased to transport students 

when the total round-trip distance exceeds eight hours. This policy applies uniformly, regardless of the 

funding source. Whether the funding comes from district funds, booster club contributions, or any other 

fundraising efforts, all travel arrangements must adhere to this distance requirement.  

Given the significant cost associated with leasing coach buses, the district has determined that this level 

of accommodation is warranted only in cases of extended travel. For trips under eight hours round trip, 

district school buses/vehicles will be provided. 

Additionally, when the number of participants (including athletes, coaches, and necessary staff) 

traveling to a game/activity is fewer than five, a district vehicle, such as a van or other approved district-

owned vehicle, will be utilized instead of leasing a larger bus.  If a district vehicle is unavailable, 

appropriate alternative arrangements will be made in consultation with district administration. 

This policy ensures fairness across all teams and activities by establishing a clear standard for coach bus 

use. Any exceptions to this policy would require prior approval from the Superintendent and Board of 

Education, and are generally expected to be rare, based only on exceptional circumstances impacting 

logistical necessity.  

This policy will be reviewed periodically to ensure alignment with district goals, budget constraints, and 

the needs of our students. 
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